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Combining our skills in Art and DT, we have made cushions which we will be selling 
at the Christmas Fayre for £5. After looking at the work of Hokusai, we created our 
own lino print version of ‘The Great Wave off Kanagawa’ which we printed onto 
fabric. We then learnt about tie dye and created various designs for the back piece 
of fabric. Once we had both pieces complete, we learnt how to sew them together 
before adding stuffing and closing the gap with ‘invisible’ stitching. A huge amount 
of hard work and perseverance has gone into the cushions and they look wonderful 
and unique.  

  
Christmas play 
Our performances of ‘The Apprentice’ will take place on Tuesday 5th December at 
2pm and on Thursday 7th December at 9:30am.  
 
End of project outcome 
We invite you to join us to share our orangutan campaigns on Wednesday 13th 
December at 9:15am. There will be an opportunity to look at all of your child’s 
learning from this project along with our final campaign videos, posters and letters. 
This will take no longer than one hour.  
 
Home learning  

 Read at least 5 times a week and record this in new reading record books. 
This will be checked every Friday. There is now a new incentive in place for 
reading 5 times a week. Every time that your child records 5 times a week 
reading they will be given a raffle ticket. These raffle tickets will all be placed 
into a box across the term and at the end of the term one ticket will be pulled 
out and this child will receive our new ‘Reading Star’ trophy which they can 
keep for the term.   

 Mathletics  
 TTRS 


